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If a student needs to ride a different bus, the student must bring in a 
parent/guardian signed note to Mrs. Frobey in the C Wing Office when 
he/she arrives at school.  This note should state the child’s name, 
homeroom teacher, date(s) of bus change, reason for bus change, and 
address to where the child should be now going (or different bus 
number).  If approved, the child will be given a one-time bus pass. 
 
Any questions can be directed to Mrs. Frobey at 203.426.7638 or 
contact her at frobeym@newtown.k12.ct.us. 
 
 

 


